
The MHS Athletic Boosters Tournament will be held the weekend of March  25th and 26th, 2017. Entry fee will be $180.00 

per two man team. Lunch will be provided on Saturday at the picnic shelter. The board will be up soon in the pro shop . This is 

a 2 Man Captain’s Choice Format which makes for a lot of fun and excitement.  It will be a shotgun start at 8:30 and 1:30 on 

Saturday so sign up soon to get the time you prefer. Sunday times will be determined by the number of teams that enter. An 

application is enclosed. 
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Our Junior Golf Program here at Glen Oaks will be starting on April 24, 2017. Clinics will start at 5:00PM for the advanced 

players, 5:30PM for the intermediate players and 6:00PM for the beginners.  The ending time for all levels will be 7:00PM. 

These clinics  will continue each Monday until May 22, 2017. Cameron Coulter will be in charge of the program this year. He 

has been in charge of the CVJGL for the last several years If you would like to help with instruction or volunteer to walk with 

some of the groups please contact Cameron in the pro shop at extension # 221. The Catawba Valley Junior Golf League will 

begin in early June after school gets out. This allows our young golfers ages 10-18 to travel to other courses in the area on 

Mondays and play matches against kids from the other courses. Registration for the league is $20.00. Our clinics are FREE. 

FISHING AT GLEN OAKS 
Fishing on Glen Oaks property is OK for MEMBERS ONLY!!! People who are not members that are on the property will 

be asked to leave. If you are coming to fish please call the pro shop and let us know you are on  the property in case anyone 

calls with a problem. Please do not stand in the  fairways to avoid being hit by a golf ball. Fishing should be limited to late 

afternoons and not during tournaments . Anyone under 16 years of age should be accompanied by an adult. 

NEW GREENS OPENNING SOON 
The greens on holes #1 and #14 are about ready to reopen. The mild weather this winter has been good for the newly planted 

grass. As we know they will be a little slower than the other greens  for a short while but they look really good. Thank you for 

your understanding during this time as we try to constantly improve things here at Glen Oaks Golf Club !  

CELEBRATING OUR 50th YEAR 
Glen Oaks opened its doors for business in April of 1967.  From its early beginning with 9 holes, 16 carts, and a handful of 

charter members it has grown to the business it is today. With the theme of being a “working man’s club” from its creation by 

Bill McRee 50 years ago we have tried our best  to make Glen Oaks the best value for golf in the Catawba Valley. We have 

plans to celebrate this month with a ribbon cutting, an open house and a special dance. Details follow in this newsletter. 



 

 

 


